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11 June 2025 

Freedom of Helston Parade 

Dear Year 6 families, HMS Heroes, Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday 18th June 2025, Helston will be celebrating its annual Freedom 

Parade. This is the day the town shows its support for our service community and 

RNAS Culdrose. This year, our Year 6 children will be representing the school and we 

are opening the opportunity to any service children who are able to attend with their 

families.  

Year 6 children 

The Year 6’s will be walking the short distance from school to join with other 

schools to line the route on Coinage Hall Street. We will be leaving school at 

approximately 9.20am and will return to school in time for lunch. Permission to 

attend is covered by your child’s annual consent, however if you would not like 

your child to attend the event please speak to your class teacher or ring the school 

office. 

 

HMS Heroes children and families 

If you are a service family and would like to bring your child to the event, please 

click this link to confirm: https://forms.gle/nrymHiBwCa6BC7PK6 Please complete 

one form per child.  We kindly request that you collect your child from school at 

9.20am to attend the event.  

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely 

Vicky Sanderson 
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